

City of Milford, Connecticut

- Founded in 1639 -

Karen Fortunati City Clerk

AGENDA SPECIAL MEETING BOARD OF ALDERMEN AUGUST 30, 2021 – 7:30 PM

70 West River Street Milford, CT 06460-3364

City Hall Auditorium 110 River Street Milford, CT 06460

Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

- 1. Roll Call.
- 2. New Business:
 - (a) Pursuant to Article II, Section 6 of the Charter of the City of Milford, Board of Aldermen approval is requested for the appointment of (D) Brett Broesder, 55 Beach Shore Drive, 06460, to complete the unexpired term of Frank Smith (resigned 8/2/21) on the Board of Aldermen representing the Third District.
- 3. Old Business:
 - (a) Ordinances tabled August 2, 2021:
 - 12a-1. An Ordinance Establishing Chapter 13, License and Miscellaneous Business Regulations, Article I, In General, Section 13.3 of the Milford Code of Ordinances (Cannabis Establishments).
 - 12a-3. An Ordinance Amending Chapter 15, Offenses and Miscellaneous Provisions, Article I, In General, Sections 15-3(a), (b) and (c) and 15-4(a) and (b) of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Milford (Possession, Consumption of Alcoholic Beverages).
 - 12a-4 An Ordinance Establishing Chapter 8, Food and Food Establishments, Article I, In General, Section 8-12 of the Milford Code of Ordinances (Cannabis Prohibited).
- 4. Adjournment.

Karen Fortunati, City Clerk

Dated this 27th day of August, 2021.

ANY INDIVIDUAL WITH A DISABILITY WHO NEEDS SPECIAL ASSISTANCE TO PARTICIPATE IN THE MEETING SHOULD CONTACT THE DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AT 203-783-3230, FIVE DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING OR AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

Frank J. Smith 232 Second Avenue Milford, CT 06460

August 4, 2021

Honorable Phil Vetro Milford City Hall 70 West River Street Milford, CT 06460

Dear Chairman Votro:

Please accept this as my letter of resignation from the Milford Board of Aldermen effective immediately.

Serving as alderman to the 3rd District has been one of the high honors and singular privileges of my life and I appreciate and thank you, my fellow aldermen and all my friends and colleagues with the City for their unfalling friendship and support through the years.

Please feel free to contact me for any assistance I can lend in my new capacity as state representative for the City's 118th House District. In gratitude, and friendship I remain;

Respectfully yours.

Frank Smith

Cc: Honorable Benjamin Blake (Mayor)
Honorable Karen Fortunati (City Clerk)
Honorable Richard Smith (Chairman, Milford Democratic Fown Committee)
Honorable Brett Broesder (Third District Chairman, Milford DTC)

From: Rich < rich 1104@yahoo.com > Date: August 26, 2021 at 4:06:25 PM EDT

To: Karen Fortunati < KFortunati@milfordct.gov >

Cc: Phil Vetro <phil.vetro@yahoo.com>, Ben Blake <BBlake@milfordct.gov>, Brett Broesder

<bre>brett.broesder@gmail.com>

Subject: Third District Alderman Replacement

Reply-To: Rich < rich 1104@yahoo.com >

Karen,

Please be advised that the Third District Democrats have voted to have Brett Broesder fill the vacancy, left by Alderman Frank Smith, on the BOA in the Third District.

Alderman Frank Smith resigned his position in July.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything further,

Best

Rich Smith Milford DTC Chair